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NATIONAL SCIENCE WEEK SEMINAR 
THURSDAY 16TH MARCH 2016,  09.30 -12.30 

THE ATTLEE SUITE, PORTCULLIS HOUSE 
 

Registration and Coffee 09.00 
 

          “Holes - What use are they?” 
 

  
“Fracking” 
         Professor Peter Styles, Keele University 
 
 “Geothermal Energy” 
         Dr Tony Batchelor, GeoScience plc  
                                                                        
“Carbon Capture and Storage” 
         Dr Andrew Chadwick, British Geological Survey  
  
 “Radioactive Waste Disposal” 
         Professor Cherry Tweed, Radioactive Waste Management  
  
“Mineral Extraction” 
        Dr Jonathan Naden, British Geological Survey  
 
“Coincidences of hotspots for biodiversity and mining -  joint resolution of long-term site 
utilisation aims” 

Dr Chris Page,   Camborne School of Mines, University of Exeter 

 
“Sink Holes”  
To be announced 

Chairman 
Lord Oxburgh KBE 

 

RSVP 
 
 

Please bring this Notice with you 


